






LIFE LINE SCREENING   Life Line Screening, a leading provider of 
community-based preventive health screenings, is pleased to offer a preventive 
health event at St Irenaeus Church on 11/29/2018.  Five screenings will be offered 
that scan for potential health problems related to: blocked arteries which is a leading 
cause of stroke; abdominal aortic aneurysms which can lead to a ruptured aorta; 
hardening of the arteries in the legs which is a strong predictor of heart disease; atrial fibrillation or 
irregular heart beat which is closely tied to stroke risk; and a bone density screening, for men and women, 
used to assess the risk of osteoporosis. Register for a Wellness Package which includes 4 vascular tests and 
osteoporosis screening from $149 ($139 with our member discount).  All five screenings take 60-90 
minutes to complete.  There are three ways to register for this event and to receive a $10 
discount off any package priced above $129, please call toll-free 1-888-653-6441 or visit 
http://lifelinescreening.com/communitycircle or text the word circle to 797979 

Pantry News 
 

People from the parish who would like to help 
sponsor a family for the holidays often approach us at 
this time of year to see how they might help make the 
holiday special for someone in need. We always have 
more requests for help from our pantry guests than we 
have donors. We’ve a great idea to make the 
sponsorship work for all. Would you like to help 
provide a holiday meal for one of the families who 
come to our pantry? Our average family size is four, 
and we have many families with 7 or more children. 
Many people struggle every week to find the 
resources to prepare nutritious balanced meals for the 
family table. Often there’s nothing extra for the 
holiday season to prepare the kinds of holiday meals 
so many of us take for granted. A Scrip card from 
Target, WalMart, Jewel, or Meiers could help make 
their holidays brighter by allowing them to choose the 
food items their families look forward to at this time 
of year. 
If you want to help, please consider purchasing a 
Scrip card through the weekly program here at St. 
Irenaeus and drop your card(s) into the box that will 
be provided before and after every Mass. We always 
have more requests for help than we have donors. 
And, yes, turkeys often may be found cheaper than 
the price of a Scrip card. But our families will gladly 
use the remainder of the card to buy the ingredients 
for favorite traditional dishes, desserts, or perhaps 
diapers for the baby or bathroom tissue or other 
essentials. The need is huge. Thanks for all your 
prayers and donations of food and money for the 
pantry program. We couldn’t do this without each of 
your contributions!! 
 

Blessings, Colette Wisnewski 

 

Thanksgiving Day 
Mass 9:00 AM 

 

The Parish Office will 
be closed on Friday, 

November 23rd. 

 

Get a jump start on the Holiday’s 
Shop with Scrip/Gift cards! 

 

Available Cards In Inventory/On 
Hand No Waiting 

 

Subway $10 
Taco Bell $10 
Burger King $10 
Wendy’s $10 
Starbucks $10 
Dunkin Donuts $10 
Panera $10 
Jewel Foods $25 
Walmart $25 
Mariano’s $25 
Olive Garden $25 
 

By using Scrip gift cards, you can give 
3% -25% of your everyday purchases 
back to the church. 
 

A variety of  gift cards are available for 
purchase at the Scrip table. If you have 
any questions please call the parish 
office at 708-748-6891 Thank You! 

Meijer $25 
BP Gas $50 
Speedway Gas 
$25/$50 
Shell Gas $25 
J.C. Penney $25 
Kohl’s $25 
Visa Gift Card $50 
Chili’s $25 
Target $25 



SAVE THE DATE – OCTOBER 19, 2019 
St. Irenaeus School    All-Years Reunion! 

  
Calling all SIS Comets!  If you remember First Fridays, the 
May Crowning, beanies, colossal class sizes, venial sins, and a 
cast of mentors/characters such as Mrs. Peterson, Sister Mary 
Agnese, Sister Mary Cuthbert, Father Coogan, Mrs. Oakley 
(and too many others to mention) – and even if you don’t – 
mark your calendar for OCTOBER 19, 2019 for St. Irenaeus’ 
all-school, all-years reunion.   
 

Whether you attended SIS for eight years or just one, come 
join your classmates at St. Irenaeus Parish Hall (what used to 
be our big box church) for refreshments, 50s and 60s music 

and lots of fun memories.  Watch The Pillar for more information and Facebook at “St. 
Irenaeus reunion 2019.”  This might be your last chance to clear – or embellish! – the 
Permanent Record that’s been following you around since you giggled during Communion 
practice in second grade.  Don't miss it! 
 

Please email Lynne (McCarren) Hostetter at st.i.reunion2019@gmail.com if you want to get 
on the list of people interested in attending, so that when registration information is available 
it can be forwarded to you.  Also, use that same email if you’d like to help with organizational 
and logistical support (and first peek at who’s attending!). 
 

SPREAD THE WORD!!! 

Help	Support	
St.	Irenaeus	Church	

The	Loft	will	donate	15%	
of	the	purchase	to	our	parish	
(Saturday	&	Sunday	Only)		Sunday	Hours	12-8	PM	1336	Main	St.	Crete,	IL	708-414-9113	The	Loft	is	handicapped	accessible	via	the	elevator	by	the	back	entrance	of	the	building		

The Loft helps St. Irenaeus 
The Loft has offered to donate 15% 
of your purchase to our parish. The 
card to the left is an example of the 
card available in a basket in the 
back of church. Please take one, 
and take one for a friend. Since it’s 
an ongoing offer, just show the 
card to your server, (and keep the 
card for any future visits). 
Thank you. 

St. Irenaeus senior lunch, held on the third Thursday of each 
month, will meet November 15 at Peach Tree Cafe on Lincoln 
Highway in Matteson at 11:30am.  Please call and leave a 
message for Faye at 708-747-3768 and let her know if you are 
coming, so she can let them know how many places to 
set.  Walk ins are also welcome. 



Mass Intentions For The Week 

Monday, November 12 
St. Josaphat 
 8:00 Tim Polancyak req by 
  The Cosgrove Family 
 

Tuesday, November 13 
St. Frances Xavier Cabrini 
 8:00 Communion Service 
 

Wednesday, November 14 
 8:00 Communion Service 
 

Thursday, November 15 
St. Albert the Great 
 8:00 Communion Service 
 

Friday, November 16 
St. Margaret of Scotland; St. Gertrude 
 8:00 Communion Service 
 

Saturday, November 17 
St. Elizabeth of Hungary 
 5:00 Ed Fitzgerald req by 
  Nick & Phyllis 
 

Sunday, November 18 
 8:30 Ted & Jeanne Gorhler req by 
  The Family 
 10:30 Henry P. Leweling req by 
  Gail Harris 

Liturgical Ministers 
November 17/18 

Saturday 
5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 
8:30 a.m. 

Sunday 
10:30 a.m. 

Lectors 
 

Dolly Mikolajczyk 
Therese Goodrich 
Lody Daley 

Chris Blue 
Renee Cruikshank-Ward 
Lynne Hostetter 

Alexis Williams 
Mary Ellen Strezo 
Vanessa White 

Altar 
Servers 
 

Kevin Headley 
Karen Ertl 
 

Joanna Mahiya 
George Mahiya 

Esteysi DeJesus 
Jair DeJesus 
Lerry DeJesus 

Cantor Faye Predny Kathleen Yukich 
Patrick McGlynn 

Marilyn Roche 

Eucharistic 
Ministers 
 

Bob Steiert 
Chrystel Adenle 
Joe Augustyn 
Jo Anne Yapp 
Bev Helm 

Dennis Condon 
Sara Veldhuizen 
Steve Austin 
Marilyn Olson 
Sandra Slone 

Ada MacKenzie 
Vincent Oganwu 
Rita Oganwu 
Diane Gonzalez 
Tina Egwele 

 

Liturgical Ministers for Next Weekend 

This Week’s Meetings 
 

Monday 
Centering Prayer 9:30 in the Chapel  
Food Pantry 10:00-12:00 in the Parish Center 
 

Wednesday 
Choir 7:00 in Church 
 

Thursday 
Contemplation Prayer 7:00 in the Chapel 
 

Sunday 
Religious Education Class 9:00 in the Parish Center 

www.facebook.com
/saintirenaeus 

 

If you have questions about 
GiveCentral or would like our 
Business Manager to assist you  
please contact Karen Hoogland at the 
Parish Office 708-748-6891 

Catholic Charities Counselor 
Our parish counselor Zinnia Carvajal, from Catholic 
Charities will be serving the community of St. Irenaeus 
on Fridays from 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. You can make an 
appointment with her by calling 312-655-7725. 
Consejera de Caridades Católicas 
La consejera de nuestra parroquia, Zinnia Carvajal, 
estara dando su servicio a la comunidad de San 
Irenaeus los Viersen de 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Usted 
puede hacer una cita con ella llamando al 312-655-
7725. 



Hotlines: 
 

COURAGE 
For single mothers and unplanned  
pregnancies 
708-636-8001 
 

Catholic Charities Family Shelter 
312-655-7700 
 

Senior Services 
708-596-2222 
 

Crisis Center for South Suburbs 
708-429-7233 
 

Grief Support Center for New Beginnings 
773-274-4600 
 

So. Sub. Family Shelter Domestic Violence 
708-335-3028 
 

So. Sub. Council on Alcoholism and Substance 
Abuse 
708-647-3333 

St. Irenaeus Ministerial Staff 
 

Rectory Phone:  748-6891 
Religious Education Center Phone: 748-7997 

 

Rev. Terry Johnson,  Pastor 
Katrina Seifert, Coordinator of Religious Education 
Pat Fointno, Director of Music Ministry 
Terri Cardin, Administrative Assistant 
Karen Hoogland, Business Manager  
Sr. Agnes Ann Pisel O.P., Home Visitor  
Adam Johnson, Food Pantry Director 
Ray Newbury, Head of Maintenance 
 

Web-site www.stirenaeuschurch.com 
E-Mail stirenaeus@archchicago.org 
Facebook www.facebook.com/saintirenaeus 
 

Mailing address: 
78 Cherry St. Park Forest, IL 60466 
 

Parish Office Hours: 
Monday-Thursday: 9:00 am-5:00 pm, closed from 
12pm-1:00pm *Fridays 9:00am-noon.* 

The Sacrament 
of Marriage 
Couples planning to 
marry must call the 
rectory at least six 
months prior to their 
desired wedding 
date.  All couples 
must attend a Pre-
Cana Conference. 

Bulletin Submissions 
Articles are due by 10 AM on Fridays 8 days prior to 
publication date. Electronic submissions are preferred 
– email to stirenaeus@archchicago.org.  Please 
include “Bulletin article” in the subject line. 
Questions?  Call Terri Cardin at 708-748-6891 
between the hours of 9:00 AM and 5:00 PM. 

Need prayers? 
Call the St. 

Irenaeus Health 
Ministry Prayer 
Line at 747-0974 
with your requests 

Ministry of Care & Anointing of the Sick 
 

Please call the rectory if you, or someone you know, 
is unable to join us for Eucharist.  Our ministers of 
care visit parishioners at home and in the hospital or 
nursing home. Arrangements can be made for the 
celebration of the Sacrament of the Anointing of the 
Sick. 

The Sacrament of Baptism 
 
Baptisms are 
celebrated the 
first and third 
weekends of 
each month. 
Parents must 
attend a 
baptismal 
preparation 
session prior to securing a date 
for their child’s baptism. Please 
call the parish office for further 
information and/or to sign up 
for a baptismal prep session. 

Church Stewardship 
 

Budget             $5,800.00  
 
November 4  
Weekly Collection $4,530.91  
 

Weekly Give Central $643.00 
Collection   
Total $5,173.91 
 

Weekly Budget Short    ($626.09) 
 

Budget Year to Date $110,200.00 
 

Total Year to Date 101,894.21 
 

Budget YTD Short ($8,305.79) 
 

November 4  
Maintenance Fund  $562.00 
Give Central $65.00 
Maintenance Fund 
Total $627.00  
 

Maintenance Fund YTD  $6,367.00 


